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H. EUGENE HARMON C I TY O F B O W LI N G G REE N TAMMY M. WETHINGTON

City Attorney F-0O0O U N D E D 1 7 9 8 Paralegal
Email: Gene.Harmon@bgky.org Emall Tammy.Wethington@bgky.org
Phone: (270) 393-3038 DEPARTMENT OF LAW \ Phone: (270) 393-3045

Secretary of State Elaine Walker

152 State Capitol
700 Capital Avenue

Frankfort, KY 40601-3493 g

, February 14,2011 |

RE: Mayor and Commissioner Vacancy

. Dear Secretary Walker:

Pursuant to the Kentucky Revised Statutes,‘the City of Bowling Green is providing your
office with notice of a vacancy in the office of Mayor and a probablé vacancy in one of the

commission seats. As you are aware, your resignation effective January 29, 2011, to accept the

appointment as Secretary of State created the vacancy in the mayor position. The City has on its
next agenda a proposed municipal order appointing Commissioner Joe Denning to fill that term
until a special election in November. If that municipal order is approved, the City, will then have
a vacancy on the Board of Commissioners, which will also need to be filled in a special election

R in November. | .
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v ‘ If you have any questions, or if you require any additional information, please let me

know.
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Very truly yours,

’ CITY OF BOWLING GREEN ‘
H. EUGENE HARMON, City Attorney

328 EAST 10TH AVENUE

POST OFFICE BOX 430 « BOWLING GREEN « KY .« 42102-0430
270.393.3000 « TTD'PHONE NUMBER 1.800.545.1833 EXTENSION 330

"FAX 270.393.3032 + www.bgky.org
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